
Anxious kids (age 9-12) 

Scan the QR code to add 
yourself to our contact list! Or call 

850-273-8268 or email 
FSUBalanceStudy@gmail.com 

for more info. 

Hello Families! Does your child (1) worry excessively, (2) get anxious in 
social situations, or (3) have obsessions or compulsions? The 

Psychology Department at Florida State University is recruiting anxious 
kids to participate in a research study (with a parent or guardian).

We will interview a parent/guardian by phone (up to 90 minutes, paid $20/hr in Amazon
gift cards) to see if your child is eligible for the lab visit (one time for 1-3 hours). 

In the lab visit, you and your child will fill out surveys, and your child will play a computer 
game and do a balance recovery task while we record muscle and brain activity using 

sensors placed on the skin and scalp. Some children will also watch a 45-minute video.

At the end of the visit, your child will pick a small toy prize and you will be paid $20/hr in cash.

This study is led by Dr. Aiden Payne with Dr. N. Brad Schmidt at 
1107 W. Call St, Tallahassee FL, 32304.


